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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Dear Ms. Elliott,

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Ruby Mountains leasing project, which would provide 54,000

acres in the U.S. Forest Service Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest to gas and oil companies for oil production.

Our National Forests are incredibly important to our country and provide citizens with a place to explore nature

and the outdoors, while also protecting our natural environment and ensuring we respect our earth. 

 

This project would be incredibly detrimental to the environment and our Forests - please do not move forward

with this project.

 

Thank You.

 

Dutch deCarvalho

 


